
 

Quadra Weekly Briefing 
 
Looking Ahead  
 

o May 27th  
Track meet at UVIC  

 
7pm strings finale at UVIC 

  
o May 29th  
Lansdowne Band visits grade 4/5 

  
o May 30th  
Swimming Grade’s 4/5  

 
o June 2nd  
French Performance  

 
o June 3rd  
Intermediate Concert Rehearsal  

 
Grade 5 Camp meeting – (students attending camp) 

 
o June 4th  
Intermediate Concert #1  

 
o June 5th  
Intermediate Concert #2 and #3  
 

 
Lost and Found 
 
Please check the lost and found in front of the school on Monday, June 2, 
Wednesday, June 3, and Thursday, June 5.  Any items left after this time 
will be donated. 
 
 



A message from our Music Teachers 
 

Dear Quadra Families, 
 
In June, all Quadra students will be participating in Spring concerts, "Quadra's Celebration of 
Song."  You are warmly invited attend!  All Grade 3/4 and 4/5 classes and the Quadra Choir will 
be performing on Thursday, June 5th at 1:15 pm in the school gym.  The concert for 
Kindergarten, K/1, Grade 1 and Grade 1/2 classes will take place on Wednesday, June 11th at 
10:45 am.  The concerts will feature songs from around the world as shared by Quadra 
families.   
 
Hope you see you there! 
 
Emily Pollet and Jeanne Kentel 

 
 
A Message from Quadra PAC  
 

THANK YOU  
Thank you to everyone who came out to the AGM! We are still looking for 
anyone interested to fill our Co-Chair positions, grant coordinator and 
volunteer coordinator roles for next year! If you are interested, please email 
connect@quadrapac.net.  



VOLUNTEERS NEEDED  
The last bottle drive of the year is happening on June 15th. Help us make 
this the biggest bottle drive of the year! It can't happen without volunteers 
like you! Please sign up at https://volunteersignup.org/M8E7M  
 
QUADRA’S GOT TALENT SUBMISSION DEADLINE: JUNE 1st  
You can now send video submissions of your student's talent to be 
compiled in our annual talent show video. Video submissions must be 
submitted to connect@quadrapac.net by June 1st.  
Quadra's Got Talent is a fun and non-competitive event that celebrates the 
creativity, passions and talents of Quadra students and brings us together 
as a community. All kinds of talents & acts are welcome!  
Past performances have included dancing, singing, playing instruments, 
sport demonstrations, gymnastics, magic tricks, comedy skits, and much, 
much more!  
You can share interests such as arts and crafts, computer programming 
and many other hobbies- please feel free to get creative and share 
whatever it is you're great at!  
Students can perform solo or in groups and family members are always 
welcome to participate!  
Please send photo and video submissions to connect@quadrapac.net that 
meet the following criteria:  
● Introduction of performer(s). Name, grade and what the talent is.  
● Clear visual and audio quality  
● 2 minutes in length or less  
● Age appropriate and positive content  
● Horizontal format (landscape) filming is preferred, but not required 

https://volunteersignup.org/M8E7M

